
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Citadel Cares - Attention Citadel Cares Members.  There will be a very 

important meeting today at nutrition break in Ms.  D'Alfonso's room.   

    All members must attend. 

 

2. Chess Club - Chess Club is FINALLY starting today! See you all after school 

for some battles of the mind. Chess Club runs from 3-4pm in the Library. 

See you there! 

 

3. Ski & Snowboard Club - Hey, all you Citadel Ski & Snowboard 

Club members! We have some cool stuff to share with you! Bring your 

lunch and come down to room 210 right at the start of lunch on 

Wednesday, Dec. 13th. Also, if you missed registration we will make sure 

you get all organized on that day. (You might want to bring a computer). 

See you then! 

 

4. Library books - Hi Citadel, a reminder to return all Library books before the 

Holidays. The library will be undergoing a reorganization in January, so all 

books must be returned by December 15. Thank you for your help! 

 

 

Citadel Middle School 

 Tuesday, December 12th    


